

Ex 1: Choose the different underlined part

- | | | | |
|------------------------|-------------------|-------------------|------------------------|
| 1. A. <u>Think</u> | B. <u>Thank</u> | C. <u>Theater</u> | D. <u>Therefore</u> |
| 2. A. <u>Knowledge</u> | B. <u>Kingdom</u> | C. <u>Kitchen</u> | D. <u>Kindergarten</u> |
| 3. A. <u>Opened</u> | B. <u>Crooked</u> | C. <u>Pleased</u> | D. <u>Explained</u> |

Ex 2: Choose the correct answer.

1. If the train is late, we to the office.
A. walk B. will walk C. would walk D. walks
2. If you drove more carefully, youso many accidents.
A. would not have B. will not have
C. wouldn't have had D. has
3. If he up earlier, he'd get to work on time.
A. gets B. will get C. got D. had got
4. What will we do if the taxi?
A. don't come B. didn't come C. doesn't come D. had not come
5. If I _____, I would express my feelings.
A. were you B. am you C. was you D. is you
6. Gold _____ in California in the nineteenth century.
a. was discovered b. had been discovered
c. was discover d. they discovered
7. All planes _____ before departure.
a. will checked b. will has checked
c. will be checked d. will been checked
8. I still can't believe it! My bicycle _____ last night.
A. was stolen B. was stealing C. were stolen D. stole
9. He should go to the..... because he has a toothache.
A. dentist B. nurse C. teacher D. doctor
10. Do you know the boy _____ we met at the party last week?
A. which B. who C. that
11. The old building _____ is in front of my house fell down.
A. which B. who C. that
12. Ms Green, _____ was sitting in the meeting hall, didn't seem friendly to us at all.
A. who B. which C. that

13. What's the weather like _____ the spring?
 A. at B. on C. in D. for
14. What about _____ volleyball?
 A. to play B. playing C. to playing D. is playing
15. How _____ are they going to stay?
 A. long B. often C much D many

Ex 3. Đọc hiểu sau đó chọn đáp án đúng bên dưới cho phù hợp

Yesterday (1) a terribly cold day but Jim..... (2) out without warm clothes, so he (3) a bad fever. His mother took him to the doctor. The doctor gave him (4) aspirins and said " You should (5) warm clothes and you shouldn't go out. I think you will get better soon. "

1. A. was B. were C. is D. are
2. A. go B. going C. went D. goes
3. A. has B. have C. had D. having
4. A. an B. a C. any D. some
5. A. wear B. wore C. wearing D. to wear

Ex 4. Read the passage and choose the best answer

"Let's have a picnic lunch in the countryside." This is easy to say and nice to think about. You imagine a beautiful green field with a big tree in the middle which gives some shade from the sun. All around is lovely scenery and in the distance you can see the cows quietly eating the grass. After a meal of delicious sandwiches and raw fruit you can imagine lying in the warm sun then as darkness comes. You strap up your basket and drive happily home. But it doesn't always happen like this. You must not forget that flies also like raw food, that green fields are sometimes damp fields, that rain may follow the sun that peaceful cows may be unfriendly bulls.

1. What is easy to say and nice to think about?

- A. —Let's have a picnic lunch in the countryside.
- B. —Let's have a picnic lunch in the mountain.
- C. —Let's have a picnic lunch in the green fields.

- D. —Let's have a picnic lunch in the cityll.
2. Where, in your imagination, is the big tree?
- A. It's in the middle of a beach.
 - B. It's in the middle of a hill.
 - C. It's in the middle of a beautiful stadium.
 - D. It's in the middle of a beautiful green field.
3. What can you imagine doing after meal?
- A. We can imagine lying in the darkness.
 - B. We can imagine lying in the warm sun.
 - C. We can imagine lying in the bedroom.
 - D. We can imagine lying in the hotel.
4. What also likes raw fruit?
- A. Dogs also do.
 - B. Lions also do.
 - C. Flies also do.
 - D. Chicken also do.
5. What may follow the sun?
- A. The earth may follow the sun.
 - B. The rain may follow the sun.
 - C. The cows may follow the sun.
 - D. people may follow the sun

Ex 5: Rewrite

1. am/ going to/ there/ I/ stay/ three days/ for./
- A. I am going to stay there for three days.
 - B. I am going to there stay for three days.
 - C. I am going to stay for three days there.
 - D. I am going to stay for there three days.
2. is/ often/ warm/ in/ weather/ Spring/ the./
- A. The weather is often warm in Spring.
 - B. The weather often is warm in Spring.
 - C. The weather is warm often in Spring.
 - D. The weather is in Spring often warm.
3. Hoa/ on/ Was/ Hanoi/ born/ in/ 5th / January/?/
- A. Hoa was born in Hanoi on 5th January.
 - B. Hoa was born on 5th January in Hanoi.
 - C. Was Hoa born in Hanoi on 5th January ?

D. Was Hoa born in Hanoi on 5th January.

4. Go/ straight/ traffic on/ after/ lights / the ./

A. Go straight on lights after the traffic.

B. Go straight on after the traffic lights.

C. Go straight lights on after the traffic.

D. Go straight after on the traffic lights.

5. Why/ Music/ very/ important/ is/ her/ to/?/

A. Why is her very important to Music?

B. Why is Music important very to her?

C. Why is Music very important to her?

D. Why is very important Music to her?